
 

 
 
 
 
 

Carers Strategy Panel 
 

Following the creation of the first draft of the new Carers Strategy, we are recruiting more 
carers to be part of the consultation planning and service development stages. 
 
Aim of the work  
 
To plan services and processes for Carers across the county in line with the Carers 
Strategy. 
 
What is the Carers Strategy? 
 
The Carers Strategy is a shared document, coproduced by Carers, Commissioners, CCG 
colleagues and other partners involved in carers services to detail the aims and objectives 
for supporting Carers across Nottingham City and Nottinghamshire County. The Strategy will 
be adopted by Councillors in both councils and by all departments involved in working with 
carers.  
 
What tasks would you like carers to help with?  
 
To co-design: 
 

 Webinar content introducing the strategy and explaining the consultation process 
 Services for carers in line with the new strategy document 

Also, to look at:  
  
 The results of the consultation process and feedback given 
 Ways to reach wider groups of carers for their views 

 
How long will the project take?   
 
This phase of work and the above tasks will be completed by Autumn 2022.  
 
How can carers get involved?  
 
Fortnightly meetings with other carers are held via Zoom during the working day. Additional 
meetings may be scheduled at other times with key colleagues from the County Council and 
CCG. Colleagues from Nottinghamshire Carers Association will host the meetings and keep 
in touch with carers on the panel. 
Documents will be emailed to Carers on the panel for comment and input.  
Carers can participate via telephone call, or smaller group Zoom meetings held at different 
times if they are unable to attend the regular meetings. This will be arranged with 
Nottinghamshire Carers Association staff. There is no requirement to attend every meeting 
to be able to take part.  
 
Contact Helen on helen.yates@nottinghamshirecarers.co.uk 
 


